
 

ICASA to look into FXI’s SABC complaint

The Freedom of Expression Institute’s complaint that the SABC is in violation of the Broadcast Act is to be investigated by
the Independent Communications Authority of South Africa (ICASA), reports Business Day. For more, click here.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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